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A Divine service was held at the Church of the Holy
Apostles Peter and Paul in Lahore

" L

DECR Communication service, 28.03.2014.

On the 27th of March 2024, with the blessing of Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the
Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, a Divine service was held atthe
Church of the Holy Apostles Peter and Paul in the city of Lahore (Pakistan).

The service was led by the head of the missionary department of the Stavropol diocese, Priest Anthony
Skrynnikov, who was joined by the rector of the church, Priest Pavel Sushil.

After the service, in a conversation with the faithful, Priest Anthony Skrynnikov conveyed to them the
blessing of Metropolitan Anthony, head of the Moscow Patriarchate's Department for External Church
Relations.




Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91603/
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